
FINAL RESOLUTION 
 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Federal Crop Insurance Corporation Board of 
Directors hereby extends the Florida Citrus Fruit Dollar Plan an additional year so that 
termination of the program will occur following the 2027 crop year. 
 
 
 
 
Adopted by the Board of Directors on:           8/15/2025                                  
 
 
 
 
          /Signed/    
        Nicole Smith Lees, Secretary 
        Federal Crop Insurance Corporation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved by: 
 
 
 
 /Signed/          8/15/2025   
Seth Meyer         Date 
Chairman of the Board 
 


